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Subject: - PTCC clearance for modification/diversion work of 400 kV Dadri-Mandola

Transmission Line due to construction of Delhi-Saharanpur Highway-Reg.

Powergrid vide letter dated: 09.09.2023 and e-mail dated 21.09.2023 has requested to
review requirement of PTCC NOCi/clearance in respect of diversion/modification of existing
400 kV Dadri-Mandola transmission line to extent of 50m due to construction of Delhi-

Saharanpur highway by NHAL

The received reference has been examined and it is found that fresh PTCC approval is
not required due to proposed modification/diversion of the existing 400 kV Dadri-Mandola

transmission line between tower no: 121 and 124.

Chief Engineer

To,

Chief General Manager

Rihand-Delhi HVDC Transmission System
Powergrid, G.B Nagar

Copy to: -

PPS to Member (PS), Central Electricity Authority, Sewa Bhawan, RK Puram-110016
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